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Tuesday 16th April 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am very pleased to share with you the outcome of our Ofsted Inspection that took place last term. You be 

pleased to know that we remain a good school; sadly, with this type of inspection there was no opportunity to 

be graded higher than this. 

The highlights from the report for me include: 

• “Market Rasen C of E Primary is a harmonious and inclusive school.” 

• “Around school, the values shine.” 

• “Pupils behave well in lessons and when they are outside at play.” 

• The school has high expectations of all pupils.” 

• “The school goes above and beyond for children.” 

• “Relationships between the school and families are a strength.” 

I hope you can find the time reflect on the report and be proud of the part you and your child/ren play in 

making our school as happy and successful as it is. 

It would be remiss of me not that thank and congratulate all members of staff, and the committed volunteers 

that make up the Governing Body, who work so hard to ensure your children are able to attend a good school. 

Of course, huge congratulations should be given also to our wonderful children who make attending school 

each day a pleasure.  

Finally, it would also be right to thank the Ofsted Inspector who visited the school. Ofsted, often and 

sometimes rightly, come in for criticism however this inspection was conducted in a kind, respectful and 

professional manner. He really understood who we are and what we are trying to achieve and this came across 

in our report. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support for our school. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Smith 

Executive Headteacher  
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